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To RT and TI providers 

 

 

 

 

Open invitation to virtual TIBER provider event, 

8 February 2024, 8:45-10:00 CET  

To strengthen cyber resilience, TIBER-DK facilitates Threat Intelligence-

Based Ethical Red-teaming tests of critical infrastructure in the Danish fi-

nancial sector. TIBER tests simulate advanced attacks by organised crime 

groups and state-sponsored actors in live production environments. In-

corporating targeted, up-to-date threat intelligence, the tests apply real-

istic tactics, techniques and procedures. The ultimate objective is to in-

crease cyber resilience across the financial sector in Denmark. The in-

volvement and expertise of Threat Intelligence (TI) and Red Team (RT) 

providers is crucial in this pursuit. To strengthen the dialogue and mutual 

feedback with TI and RT providers, a forum holding biannual meetings 

has been established. Here, current topics within TIBER-DK and TIBER-EU 

will be discussed. Providers will be able to share experiences and discuss 

the TIBER-DK implementation of the TIBER-EU framework along with 

ideas and visions for future iterations.  

The provider event will be held virtually on 8 February 2024 from 8:45-

10:00 CET. The agenda will be as follows: 

• Welcome and introductory remarks 

• Using advanced techniques to create value and learning in TIBER 

tests (technical provider presentation) 

• Updates from TCT 

• Thank you and future events 

All providers are welcome to the event. It is not a prerequisite to have 

previous experience with TIBER tests. This provider event will be held in a 

fully virtual format.  

In order to participate virtually, please RSVP to tiber-dk@national-

banken.dk, indicating the full names and e-mail addresses of all partici-

pants.  

www.nationalbanken.dk 

tiber-dk@ 

nationalbanken.dk 

 

 

12 January, 2024 
 

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:tiber-dk@nationalbanken.dk
mailto:tiber-dk@nationalbanken.dk


 

 Page 2 of 2 

On behalf of the TIBER-DK Cyber Team, we hope to see as many at-

tendees as possible at the fifth of a series of successful provider events.  

The TIBER-DK Cyber Team welcomes suggestions for topics to discuss at 

future events, at which provider-led presentations of relevant insights are 

both encouraged and appreciated. To suggest topics or volunteer to pre-

sent at future events, please reach out to tiber-dk@nationalbanken.dk.     

 

Best regards, 

TIBER-DK Cyber Team 
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